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15 June 2015

Geoff Scrimgeour
fyi-request-2790-
e7d38cd9@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Scrimgeour
Information request

Thank you for your email of 31 May 2015 requesting:

‘Has NZQA requested a variation in their role in order to develop an IAM (Identity and Access
Management) initiative?

If the NZQA did request such a variation what would be the process of discussion and/or
approval?’ '

Your email was addressed to the Ministry of Education, who transferred your request to
NZQA for response.

| can advise that NZQA has not requested a variation: we continue to work with the Ministry
of Education and other sector stakeholders on the development of a single IAM solution for
use across the sector.

If you wish to discuss this issue further, please contact Julie McDougall, Senior Advisor, Chief
Executive and Ministerial Services. Julie can be contacted by email at
julie.mcdougall@nzga.govt.nz or by telephone on (04) 463 3105.

Yours sincerely
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Dr Grant Klinkum
Acting Chief Executive
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